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I was really satisfied with training conditions I saw in Odense. The training 
hall seemed perfect (good height, knees-friendly floor, etc.). Twice a week 
we were able to train in a bigger hall (normally used for Denmark Open 
Superseries), which was a good experience.  
Trainings were regular, well organised and planned. There was always a 

chance to find available courts during the week if one needed some extra 

training. Training group was big enough so there were no problems with 

sparring. It was very useful to have a few different players in the training 

group. 

Besides, I saw many players who have moved to Odense from different 

countries and together with getting well structured badminton training, 

they are able to continue their studies at school or university. It seems an 

ideal place for that. 

So for those players who are looking for a stable badminton base, I would 

recommed to try training in Odense. It is one of not many places in Europe 

that offers good quality of long-term trainings for international players. 

 


